
Patrick Henry Downtown Academy 
Walking Field Trip Permission Form 

Dear Parents: 

There are times during the school year when students have the opportunity to go on a walking field trip around the 
grounds of the school. The purpose of such walks is varied. Students may observe neighborhood architecture, urban 
plants and animals, or visit interesting places in the community such as the public library, local businesses and parks. 
Some of these trips are designed to be rewards to celebrate behavior, attendance, and academic success. Others will be 
designed to expose students to community resources and to show relationships between the curriculum and the 
community. 

Your written permission is necessary for your child to participate. We would like to secure permission for all walking 
trips for the school year. If a parent or guardian is expecting to take his or her student out of school for any reason 
during the school day, it is important to notify the school in advance what t ime check out wil l occur. Plans can then be 

made to be certain the student is in the building at that t ime. 

Separate permission forms will always be used when any form of transportation is involved. 

I hereby give my permission for my student to accompany his/her class on all walking field trips planned and supervised 

by Patrick Henry Downtown Academy staff. 

Student Name: Grade: 
Please Print 

Parent Guardian: 
Please Print 

Date: 

Signature 

School Mission 
To€quip alJ students with the academic skills, scholarly habits, and character traits necessary to be 

successful in college or the career of their choice. 


